
Dr. Anny Castilla-Earls, Associate Professor and researcher in the Department of 
Communication Disorders and Sciences at the University of Houston, is conducting a 
study to look at the development of language in Spanish-speaking bilingual children.

What is involved?
This is a 2-year study to look at children’s language development over time. 

• School year 2018-2019: 3 sessions of approximately 50 minutes
• School year 2019-2020: 2 sessions of approximately 50 minutes
• School year 2020-2021: 2 sessions of approximately 50 minutes

The activities will consist of storytelling games, pointing to pictures, and computer 
memory games. These activities can take place in our research lab at University of 
Houston or in your home.

What will we get?

Families involved in the study will receive a Walmart gift card for each session they 
participate in ($10 per session, plus $10 for transportation cost per session 
administered in the lab at the University of Houston). 

Parents will receive the results of the hearing and cognitive screening and the results 
of the bilingual testing.

Please contact (713) 743-8653 or duallab@central.uh.edu for additional information or 
to be included in the study.

D o you h ave a S pan ish -E n gl ish 
bilingual child 5-7 years old?

T he Univers ity of Houston Committee for the 
Protection of Human Subjects has reviewed this project. 

 (7 1 3) 7 43-9204  




